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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Georgia to the third cycle of UPR. We have taken note of the universal periodic report of the country and welcome the reforms undertaken since the last cycle.  
Particularly, we note the accession to the Optional Protocol to CRC on Communications Procedure and ratification of the Convention of the Council of Europe on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women.
Taking this into consideration and in the spirit of constructive engagement with the country, we make the following two recommendations:
- Ensure that the needs of adolescents and youth are reflected in designing national educational curriculums.
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Continue cooperation with the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights and the UN Special Procedures Mandate Holders
We wish Georgia a successful review.
I thank you.

